[image: image1.jpg]


[image: image2.jpg]




We have been enjoying the various Christmas programmes and have been reminded again and again of the real gift of Christmas. 
“May He whose coming

changed the world

dwell in your heart

at Christmas

and bless your year.”
We wish you all a very happy and meaningful Christmas and peaceful New Year! 
	PRAY

· The dates for the spoken English course have again been postponed, which was very disappointing.  Please pray that dates will be finalised and the course will go ahead in January, and allow for deepening relationships and understanding of God’s Word. 

· We are looking forward to the short break after Christmas.  Pray for safe travels and a relaxing time.
· In the week before Christmas there were a number of small bombs in Dhaka and other major towns, coupled with unrest in certain areas.  Pray for peaceful politics.
PRAISE

· The opportunity for the Christmas story to be shared during the various programmes.

· Rehana reported that about 100 children enjoyed the programme they planned and heard something of the Christmas story.  Please continue to remember this community in your prayers.  

· Tinku is recovering and now back at work.  However, he is still needing physio for his shoulder and still not able to eat solid food.
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